
Mass times for this coming week 

 

Monday 10.00am St Mary’s 
   

Tuesday 10.00am St Mary’s 
   

Wednesday 10.00am St Mary’s 
   

Thursday 10.00am St Mary’s 

 

Friday  10.00am St Mary’s 
      

Saturday 5.00pm St Mary’s -  
    Vigil 

Sunday 9.00am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

  11.00am St Wulstan’s 

  5.30pm St Charles’ 

21 April 2019 
 

Easter Sunday 
 

Responsorial Psalm 
Response This day was made by the Lord; 
  we rejoice and are glad. 
 
Gospel Acclamation 

Alleluia, alleluia! 
Christ, our passover, has been sacrificed; 

let us celebrate the feast then, in the Lord. 
Alleluia! 

Mass Intentions Received This Week:  David Wilson - Lately Dead; Edmund Wells (2); May, Bill 
and Terence Barton; Frank Holmes; Kenneth Wells; Trullio Antonio - Anniversary; Florence 
Green - Anniversary 24 April; Albert Hindle - Anniversary 25 April; Dolly Banks - Birthday 
Memories; Bob Ball (Snr) - Anniversary 22 April; Bob Ball (Jnr) - Anniversary 24 April; Michael 
Hanley - Anniversary 24 April; Josephine Hanley - Anniversary 26 April; Charles Hodges - 
Anniversary 28 April; For a Special Intention; Paddy Nolan - Birthday Anniversary; Agnes Nolan - 
Birthday Anniversary 21 April (2); Joe and Eva Tansey; Michael and Mary Dignan; Bernard 
Jackson; Marie Archer Roberts - 1st Anniversary 28 April; Eileen Livesey; Lloyd Hargreaves and 
Family (2); Michael Dignan - Anniversary 19 April; Deborah Clough (Murray) - 1st Anniversary 
(2); Edward (Ted) Sanderson - Anniversary 17 April; Edward (Ted) Sanderson - Birthday 
Anniversary 18 April and Alice Brzozowski RIP - Birthday Memories 27 April. 

Prayers for the Sick of our Parish:  Mary Florence 
Bond, Patrick Gibbons, Robert Andrew Lonsdale, 
Edith Wilkinson, Mrs Sheila O’Connor, Ann Smith, 
Helen Breslin and Mick McKeon. 

Anniversaries:  Frank Watson; Betty Birch; James Livesey; John McCluskey; Jack Tomlinson; 
James Hand; Winnie Ainsworth; Robert Ball; James Eatough; William Edward Holden; Henryk 
Mankowski; Ellen Readett; Annie Tweedie; Margaret Boyer; David Richardson; Bridget 
O’Connor; William Kelly; Michael Malone; Florence Ainsworth; Deborah Clough; Janey 
Gilbraith; Harold Ashworth; Elizabeth Cartmell; Michael Hanley; Bob Ball; Lena Wren; Mary 
Florence Green; Paul Vincent Mahon; Agnes Braley; Alice Eccles; Florence Green; Albert 
Hindle; Rosario O'Reilly; Winifred Anne Barnes; James Blackledge; Norman Charlesworth; 
Stanislaw Terech; Josephine Handley; Gordon Walton and John Walker. 

 

Parish Priest:  Fr Ian Farrell   07546 852229   ian.farrell@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

 

Parish Secretary: catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk   

 

Parish Office:  The Presbytery, Rushton Street, Great Harwood, BB6 7JQ   01254 884211 
 

Parish Website: www.claytonrishtonharwood.org.uk 

Parish Priest:  Father Ian Farrell 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s with St Wulstan’s  
RC Churches, Great Harwood 

and St Mary’s RC Church, Clayton-le-Moors 

Donation for Easter Flowers 
 

In Memory of David Wilson 



Items for the Newsletter: Any items for inclusion in the newsletter need to be received by 
9.00am Thursday. Please contact catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

Used Stamps for the 
Hospice:  Many thanks for 
all your stamps - please 
keep collecting them.  

Friendship Group: St Mary’s Church Hall from 1.00pm until 
3.00pm on the first Monday of each month.  Everyone from all our 
Parishes will be most welcome to join us for board games, 
dominoes, cards or just pop along for a cup of tea and a chat.  We 
look forward to seeing you. 

Pilgrimage to the National Shrine of Our Lady of 
Walsingham - Saturday 4 May: Please book with Fr Ian Kelly 
on 07710 465698 or email Ian.Kelly@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  
The cost will be £20 and the approximate time of departure is 
7.00am, leaving Walsingham at 5.00pm. 

The 87th Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2019: The Pilgrimage to Lourdes, led by Bishop 
Arnold, will take place from 25 - 31 July 2019.  We warmly invite all from our Diocesan family 
to join Bishop John on pilgrimage, all are welcome.  Travel has been organised by air from 
Manchester Airport.  For further details about travel and accommodation please contact Joe 
Walsh Tours on 0161 820 8790 or email info@joewalshtours.co.uk.  For all other aspects of the 
pilgrimage, please contact the Lourdes Pilgrimage Office on 0161 817 2209 or visit 
www.salfordlourdes.co.uk 

Baptism: 
 

Our Parish family welcomes 
with great joy,  
 

Mabel Olive Tootell 
 

daughter of Ian and Rebecca 
Tootell, who was Baptised at 
Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
Church on 13 April. 

Baptism: 
 

Our Parish family welcomes 
with great joy,  
 

Elodie Belle Jones 
 

daughter of Nicolas Jones and 
Laura Southcott, who was 
Baptised at St Mary’s Church 
on 6 April. 

Baptism: 
 

Our Parish family welcomes 
with great joy,  
 

Olivia Leonard 
and 

Charlie Oliver Leonard 
 

children of Kevin Leonard and 
Anna-Maria Mackowiak, who 
were Baptised at Our Lady and 
St Hubert’s Church on 13 April. 

The Word this Week:  When the Word is proclaimed, it is real and 
active – the Lord is present, and what is described is, in a sense, 
happening now. On certain days this is made more obvious by the 
selection of scripture that refers to a particular time or day. Such 
a selection occurs this morning, when we go with Mary Magdalene 
to visit the tomb, only to make – with her – a momentous 
discovery: the tomb is empty, he is risen!  

St Mary's Anniversary Celebrations:  Tickets are now on sale 
for the first two events.  There is a Quiz Night on Friday 10th 
May at 7.30pm in St Mary's School.  Tickets are priced £5.00 
each including supper. Maximum number in a team is 6. 
Please bring your own drinks (and glasses) but you will be 
asked to donate a small charge of £1.00 for each bottle of 
wine or make a small donation if bringing beer or other 
alcoholic drinks. On Tuesday 11th June we are having a Parish 
Picnic with the School. There will be Mass at 10.00am 
followed by games for the children. There will then be an 
outdoor lunch at 12 noon. Tickets for the picnic lunch cost 
£4.50. All are welcome and we hope to release some birthday 
balloons and map their progress. 
 

The next meeting of the planning group is on Wednesday 24 
April at 7.00pm in the Church Hall. Everyone is welcome. 

Baptism: 
 

Our Parish family welcomes 
with great joy,  
 

Miley-May Collete Cudworth 
 

daughter of Samuel Ducket and 
Ami Cudworth, who was 
Baptised at St Wulstan’s 
Church on 16 April. 

Ladies’ Circle:  The next 
meeting on Thursday 9 May, 
7.00pm at St Mary’s Church 
Hall will be a ‘Natter Night’. 


